
 

 

May 18, 2017 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We had the privilege of working with Alan Lung on the construction of our 2nd Gus’s World Famous Fried 
Chicken restaurant.  Alan was an absolute pleasure to work with.  We felt comfortable in his ability to 
manage the buildout of our site while we were not present.  His knowledge and capabilities proved to be 
outstanding.  Alan was always available and responsive to us, even outside of standard business hours.  
Alan is extremely flexible and made us feel like he was part of our own team.  We hope to have the 
pleasure of working with Alan again.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Theresa Brennan 

Director of Development 

West Coast Chickenry  
 
 

  


